
BLUE WELCOME CARDS 
On the back table are Blue Welcome Cards.  If  you are a visitor to our 

church or have a prayer request please fill this card out and place it in the 
offering basket.  Also available in digital form on our website.  Go to  

unityvan.com and click on “ New Here.”   
 

MY OFFERING 
There is a basket in the back of the sanctuary that you may put your 

 offering in.  Also, your offerings can be mailed to: 
Unity Baptist Church 716 E. 1700 Avenue Vandalia, IL 62471 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Every month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket 
marked Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East lobby.   

This month’s suggestions are BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLIES:   
PENCILS, NOTEBOOKS, MARKERS, BOOKS,  CRAYONS 

 
CHILD REGISTRATION 

Now that KOW is back in session and Club 185 (formerly TeamKid) is  
starting —Pre-registration is encouraged. Please register your child/children 

on our website at www.unityvan.com/185-kids/ 
 

DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Sign up on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 

Services are also archived for viewing any time on the website: 
www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Worship Guide 
September 6, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
When The Roll Is Called Up Yonder 
Take The Name of Jesus With You 

 
Centering Prayer Time 

 
He Knows My Name 

Holy Ground 
 

Special Music: David & Rachel Zimmerman 
 

Message from God’s Word 
The Power of God’s Redemption 

Exodus 13:1-16 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Time of Commitment 

 
Closing Song:  Soon and Very Soon 

 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Dewayne Brown & David Willms 



THINGS TO REMEMBER THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, September 6 

9:15am     Morning Worship Service-First Session 
9:15am    Sunday School for Kids 
10:45am   Morning Worship Service-Second Session 
10:45am   KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am   Nursery-Julie Stewart & Christy Manley 
 2:00pm    NO Nursing Home Service 
 4:30pm    NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm    NO Family Night Fellowship 
 

MONDAY, September 7 
 OFFICE CLOSED-Labor Day 
 

TUESDAY, September 8 
  6:30pm   Deacons Meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY,  September 9 
  5:45pm  Club 185  
  5:45pm   LEGACY YOUTH  (Kickoff) 
  6:30-7:30pm   Ladies Bible Study with Patty @ 185 (NEW TIME) 
 Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 

 
THURSDAY, September 10 

  7:00pm  Men's Prayer & Disciple Time @ Rehoboth Building 
 

September & Beyond 
Things can change quickly!  For 
now we will continue to have two  
services in September: 9:15am &  
10:45am.  The morning worship 
at 10:45am will be Livestreamed 

and on the Radio.  Women’s 
small group will  continue to 

meet on Monday & Wednesdays.  
Sunday School for Kids (Pre-K 

through 6th) will continue @ 9:15.  Club 185 (formerly TeamKid) 
and Legacy Youth will continue to meet on Wednesdays @ 5:45pm.   

Men’s Prayer & Disciple Time will continue on Thursdays @ 
7:00pm  at the Rehoboth Building. National Back To Church 

 Sunday is September 20th at 10:45am.  Weekly devotionals (online) 
willcontinue on Wednesday afternoons.  Check our website for  

additional information—-unityvan.com  

Mission Illinois Offering will be taken September 13th.  MISSION  
ILLINOIS OFFERING envelopes are available on both back tables by 
the offering baskets.  IBSA’s ability to assist churches in crisis times—
as well as our ongoing ministries of church revitalization, leader devel-
opment, evangelism, church planting, and missions—is made possible 

through the generous gifts of IBSA churches.  And 100% of  the  
Mission Illinois Offering goes to support ministry and missions  

right here in Illinois.   

Kaskaskia Baptist Association 
Bible Conference/Meeting 

Temple Baptist Church-Centralia on  
September 19th. 9:00am to noon with Dr. 
Pat Pajak and the Meeting will be from 

1:00-3:30pm.   

LIGHTHOUSE  
PREGNANCY CENTER  

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 
Don’t forget to bring in your baby bottle 

for this year’s fundraiser.  The 
 fundraiser ends MONDAY 

 Labor Day-September 7th.  If you have 
filled your bottle, please remember to 

bring them in.  Thank you. 

OCC Dedication Sunday...November 22.  COVID 19 has 
brought about many changes to how we conduct our lives but one thing it 
hasn’t affected is the tremendous need to reach the children of the world 
with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our boxes 
have arrived and materials soon to follow.  Now 
is the time to begin to gather your items you will 
be packing.  Soon, I will have a display for you 
to all help yourselves.  Pray for the child who 
will receive your gift.  God bless you as you get 
your household ready to pack shoeboxes.  Any 
questions-Karen Buckels 618-322-6700.   


